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Agenda 

 
1.0   CALL TO ORDER 

 
1.1 Approval of 5/20/14 minutes. 
 

2.0   ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
3.0   INFORMATION ITEMS 
 
4.0   DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
         4.1 Support for PLLUMP Process – L. Gaskin and J. Hendricks 
               (Att. 4.1) 

Over the course of the past two years, the college has 
completed an assessment of our current facility needs across 
our three campuses. This assessment was necessary to inform 
our bond project work and to form the framework for a 
facilities master plan (which the college currently does not 
have). A facilities master plan provides a roadmap for the 
future for our three campuses in terms of the physical plant 
itself and its utilization.  

 
To further advance our efforts in developing a facilities master 
plan, the college has embarked upon the Program Location 
and Land Use Master Plan (PLLUMP) process with Anderson 
Brule Architects (ABA). The purpose of the PLLUMP process 
is to yield a Program Location and Land Use Master Plan that 
will establish long-term goals and guiding principles 
associated with land planning, facility program locations, 
internal/external connections, circulation, parking within the 
parameters of the technical requirements of the site, the 
regulatory environment, the College sustainability guidelines 
and budget considerations 

  
Early in the spring 2014 semester, a PLLUMP Core Team was 
selected by CPC to serve as a steering committee for this 
initiative. PLLUMP was conceived and implemented in two 
phases:  

 
Phase 1 - Core Team engages with ABA in the pre-planning 
study to establish an appropriate participatory process for the  
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  PLLUMP study.  
 

Phase 2 - Implementation of the PLLUMP study.  
 

Phase 1 has been completed and the outcome, a process map for the PLLUMP study (i.e., Phase 
2), will be reviewed with CPC, including resources required to complete Phase 2.  

  
5.0   ACTION ITEMS 

   
6.0   ADJOURNMENT 
 

6.1 The next regularly scheduled CPC meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 2, 2014 in Room  
      218C, 3:00-4:30 p.m. 

 
 


